
Week commencing 15.09.2025 

 

 
 

English:  This week we will be re-capping the story ‘Super Duper You’ by Sophy Henn. We will be looking 

at some familiar superhero and will be thinking about why they wear capes.   We will then design and 

write about our own cape. We will also be writing captions to match the story. 

 

Phonics: - We will be recapping the sounds learnt in reception. 

 

Maths: - We will be counting objects from a large group (up to 10 objects) and recognising numbers as 

numerals and words.  

Science: We will begin to learn about our senses and this week we will have a particular focus on the 

sense of hearing.   

Music: - Listen and appraise the song ‘Fresh Prince of Bel Air!’ by Will Smith and find the pulse to ‘Hey 

You’, using claves. 

 

PSHE: - We will be thinking of ways to make our classroom a safer place for everybody to learn and will 

be making our own classroom rules. 

 

R.E: - We will continue to look at how Christians believe God gives.  

 

 

At home you could:  

• Children will be coming home with the NumBots Log in stuck into their reading records.  Please 

could you practice logging in and creating your avatar. Take some time to explore the programme 

with your children.  

• Please read with your children for 10 minutes every day and write in their reading records.  

 

Diary Dates: - 

Monday 15th September – Meet the teacher – Squirrels 9am – 10am 

Monday 15th September – Meet the teacher – Hedgehog 2pm – 2.45pm 

Friday 19th September – Safeguarding Session with Miss Morris for Parent Volunteers 9.05-9.35am 

Wednesday 24th September – Phonics Workshop 9am-10am 

Thursday 25th September – Forest School sessions begin 

 

 

Notice:  

We need junk molding/craft resources. Please could you donate the following, kitchen rolls, toilet rolls, 

coloured paper. 

 

 

                                             

 

The Year 1 team 

 

 

 


